
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all 

It has been a very busy week this week 
with our year 6 SATS. The children have 
worked incredibly hard and tried their best 
every day. The Year 2 children have also 
completed their SATS and made us all 
very proud. Thank you to the Friends of 
each school for providing bacon          
sandwiches for our year 6. 

Only one more week before the half term 
holiday and we have a variety of sports 
and learning planned for next week. The 
term is slipping past; time flies when you 
are having fun! 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                

Head Teacher 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  18th May 2018 

Hilgay   

May                                               

21st Puberty talk for Year 6              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6                    

Yr 6 swimming                               

23rd Paddy Venner (life coach )Yr 5  

& 6                                                    

24th Mini Tennis Yr 3/4          

June                                  

7th Cycle training                              

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week               

 July                                

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange (evening) Barn Owls   

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

Ten Mile Bank                           

 May                                              

21st Puberty talk for Year 6                          

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6                 

Yr 6 swimming                                         

23rd Paddy Venner (life coach )Yr 5 

& 6                                                            

24th Mini Tennis Yr 3/4                                         

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week        

  July                               

2nd Noted Liars performance at Corn 

Exchange  (evening) Oak Class                                     

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

 

Attendance for       

this week     

Barn Owls      91.54%  

Tawny Owls   88% 

Owlets            98.24% 

Acorns           95.71% 

Oak                 92.14%   

 Swimming 

 

The children will be 

back to swimming on   

Tuesday and Year 6 will 

be joining every one.  

 

IMPORTANT  GDPR 

Please remember to return your 

consent forms by Thursday 24th 

May.   GDPR comes into force on 

Friday 25th May, after that date if we 

do not have written consent we will 

have to delete any non-parental 

emergency contacts from our      

systems.  We also need written   

consent for photographs etc. 



Tri Golf - Monday 14th May 

Great afternoon, though a little chilly. Mixed teams 

of Hilgay and Ten Mile children ‘putting’ and ‘driving’  

into targets to earn points.  Nine teams with scores 

that were very close. Well done to 

Ethan, Ashden, Alfie & Josh H, Jayden 

I, Henry W, James, Daniel H and Noah 

for getting the most points. 

Ultimate Frisbee 

Barn Owls and Oak     

classes had a great after-

noon on Tuesday getting professional 

help on how to throw and catch a      

Frisbee. 

The Riverside Federation Royal Wedding Party 

Food Preparing, Castle making, Wedding dress designing,  

Oh what FUN and wonderful memories. 


